
Lenten Challenge 2024
Weekly Thoughts & Alternative to Plastics

During this Lenten season, the 
Diocesan Laudato Si’ Committee 

will share facts about plastic 
pollution and offer suggestions for 
living more plastic-free. By changing 
old habits, we can all better protect 
our common home.

Get the six-week learning tool (shown) 
as well as information about a Lenten 
recycling project on the Laudato Si’ 

section of the Diocese of 
Joliet’s website: 

diojoliet.org/
laudato-si 

http://diojoliet.org/laudato-si
http://diojoliet.org/laudato-si

